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GREEN CROSS

ROSE DUST

SQUEEZE DUSTER

INSECTICIDE/FUNGICIDE

DOMESTIC 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
CARBARYL 5%, MALATHION 4%, CAPTAN 5%, SULPHUR 20%

REG. NO.: 10559
P.C.P. ACT

300 g

WARNING:  Exposure to captan may produce long-term health
Effects.  To minimize exposure, follow directions outlined on
this label.

GREEN CROSS
DIVISION OF CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.

6860 CENTURY AVENUE
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO  L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS:  To control aphids, red spider mites, rose chafers, 
rose leafhoppers and certain chewing insects, dust the upper  and
lower leaf surfaces lightly and evenly.  Application is 
recommended before early morning dew dries.  Dusting at other 
times is less effective.  Repeat at frequent intervals.  Helps 
control powdery mildew and black spot.  NOTE:  1. Do not use on 
Boston ivy or virginia creeper.  2. HIGHLY TOXIC TO BEES.  3. Do
not refill more than 2/3 full.  4. Do not apply when temperature
is above 27'C.

CAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF  CHILDREN.  Poisonous if
swallowed.  Never handle material with bare hands.  Use rubber
gloves; do not use leather or cloth gloves.  Wash hands, face and
arms thoroughly after handling this product and before drinking,
eating or smoking.  Do not breathe dust.  When handling or



applying, wear goggles and clothing that completely covers arms
and legs to minimize exposure.  Change contaminated clothing and
wash thoroughly before re-use.  If an accident occurs, remove
contaminated clothing immediately, and wash contaminated skin
thoroughly with soap and water.  Wash clothing and gloves before
re-use.  Always work out of the wind when handling, or applying 
treatments.  Keep unprotected persons out of operating area or 
vicinity where there may be drift.  Avoid contaminating food and
feed.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 5-10
minutes and obtain medical attention.  IF SWALLOWED, give the
patient one to two glasses of water and cause vomiting by giving
one dose of syrup of ipecac.  If the patient does not vomit
within 20 minutes, give a second dose.  If syrup of ipecac is not
available, give the patient one to two glasses of water and cause
vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat.  Repeat with
water until vomit fluid is clear.  The patient should be lying
down with the head below the level of the feet.  DO NOT TRY TO
CAUSE VOMITING IF THE PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A CONVULSIVE
STATE.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:  Discard empty containers with 
household garbage.

***********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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